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The Valentine Social and Couple Selection on February 25™ was a
bodacious event (to use a word from the Jim Jackson vocabulary).
Everything went well and the South Carolina District had a big crowd.
The first thing I want to say is a hearty thank you to the Tennessee folks
who donated their time to come to South Carolina and help us with the
Couple Selection. Tennessee District Directors, Gary & Patti Hamilton,
Former Region N Couple, Boyd & Diane Hickson, and Tennessee
Chapter M Directors, Brian & Loretta Richards did a fantastic job and
we could not have done this selection without their help. The second
thing I want to speak about is the great job the Whitmire boys from
Crisp Catering did. The catered meal was fresh, hot, on-time, and
delicious. Those hometown guys sure can cook!

Thirdly, I want to thank our couples, Karran & David Robbins and Jon
& Donna Horning for participating in the South Carolina District
Selection. You all did a great job representing your Chapters P and S
and [ am proud of you. Kim and I know it takes a lot of nerve to get up
in front of a crowd, even if they are your closest friends, and talk and
present your best side! You handled yourselves well and we couldn’t be
prouder of all of you. Congratulations to Jon & Donna Horning and
you are now on the South Carolina District Dream Team.

Fourthly, the South Carolina District selected an Individual of the Year
for the first time and we had three nominations: Barbara Taylor from
Chapter F, Bill Wilson from Chapter S, and Hawk Betts from Chapter P.
These individuals were judged solely on their resumes and are
individuals who contribute greatly to their chapters and GWRRA. The
Individual of the Year for 2017 is Hawk Betts and we are proud of all
our nominated individuals. Thank you for participating.

Continued on next page.
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During this Valentine Social/Couple Selection we announced the South Carolina
Newsletter Winner and the South Carolina Chapter of the Year Awards and
Winner. Third Place Newsletter went to Chapter S, Second Place Newsletter to
Chapter G, and First Place Newsletter was Chapter J. Congratulations to Chapter J
Editor! The South Carolina Chapter of the Year Awards are as follows:

Chapter E — Bronze, Chapter P — Silver, Chapter F — Silver, Chapter S — Gold. The
2017 Chapter of the Year is Chapter F — Easley. Congratulations to Chapter F and
all the chapters that participated in the Chapter of the Year Program. There’s a lot
of work that’s put into these chapter packets that go forward for judging, but if your
chapter is working toward Chapter of the Year, you can be assured that your
chapter is a healthy, fun-filled, outstanding chapter!

I want to thank the South Carolina District Dream Team for helping us with this
event. I couldn’t do this director job without your help and you make South
Carolina look good. Lastly, I want to thank our members for supporting this event.
It went well because you took the time to PARTICIPATE. This event was to honor
you and your chapters for the hard work you do every month in order to keep
GWRRA strong in South Carolina and I thank you.

The rallies are coming! Florida is up first in Altamont Springs and then Tennessee

in Pigeon Forge in April. Our South Carolina Rally will be here before you know it
and the Quality Inn at Town Center in Beaufort has a few rooms left. Call for
reservations now and get your registrations in. The South Carolina Dream Team is
putting the final touches on your rally and we can’t wait to see you there. Until we
see you at these rallies, we hope to see you on the road.

South Carolina District Directors

Buddy and Kim Summer
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J.W. & Yolanda Worley

864-395-2140
jworley@charter.net
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Ride Safe.

J.W. and Yolanda.



Assistant District Director

Bill and Judy Dunaway
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District Rider Educator T
Mad Coordinator 3

Rich Kitko
Ol LW WUNAROKYMXYX &l K

843246339°%

The N.6

The N.6 is a most important document for GWRRA. It is used for the non-profit status
and to show the education benefits.

A copy must be kept as a business requirement. It allows the District and Region to see
what goes on with Training and Education.

Chapter Educators should have one for every month for the Chapter. Get an ‘activity
report’ from the Chapter Director for the month. It should show all the activities and
number of participants for the month.

Send a copy to the CD every month as it is used for Chapter of the Year. It counts as a
yearly total of 12 points, one for every month.

The District is on a quarterly reporting schedule at this time. Send to the District

Educator by the 5™ of the month.
March 5
June 5
Sept 5™
Dec 5™
Be sure to record the Chapter levels activity and any Rider Ed training activity.

Richard Kitko

GWRRA SC-P Rider Educator

SC District District Educator

SC District Motorist Awareness Coordinator

capn_rich_1@yahoo.com
843-240-3392



mailto:capn_rich_1@yahoo.com
mailto:capn_rich_1@yahoo.com

District Treasurer

Mary Coral

80326101009
gwrrasctreasurer(@gmail.com

I hope everyone had a nice Valentine day with your special someone! I
enjoyed dinner out with the Chapter that night as Mike was out of
town.

As I stated in last month’s article, I was able to get JW to post the most
recent forms on our District website for everyone’s convenience. If
you get the request to “enable changes™ be sure to click it or you will
not be able to fill in anything. The good thing is you can start using
the form right away so that when it comes time to do the Financial
Report in January you will have it mostly completed!

Registrations for this year’s rally are steadily coming in. If you have
not sent yours in yet, please remember to fill out all the information
requested 1f you want to be considered for any of the statistical awards.
As always, feel free to contact me if you have any questions or if I can
help you in anyway.

Until next time!
Mary & Mike Coral
District Treasurers



District Member
Enhancement Coordinator

Rich & Jean Kitko
843-240-3392

Time is still flying by so fast. Rich and I are trying to get all the riding time we can, before
the cold weather returns. Maybe we will be able to tell Punxsutawney Phil he was wrong.
Wouldn't that be great.

Our Plaque attacks have been changed to Chapter visit points. So far it's working. Every
Chapter gets a chance twice a year for 2 points awarded for Chapter visits. This so far has at
least doubled the attendance at the Chapter gatherings. That gives even the smallest of
Chapters a chance for the 100.00 for the most points at the District Rally.

Our COY selection is tomorrow! I am excited that we have moved our selection to
February, giving our couple more time to visit, and enjoy being honored. I also want to thank
all of the Chapter Couples for wearing the medallions with pride. Hopefully we have a large
turnout at the selection.

Just a little reminder to check the websites for the most recent score sheet, or instruction
manuals. They are updated all the time, and not always caught. I will try to keep up with the
most recent and pass it along.

Ride safe and enjoy all of the flowering trees and spring flowers.

Jean Kitko

SC District MEC

GWRRA

E-mail inletmagnolia@yahoo.com
Phone 843-222-9606
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What a great February we had. The weather has been unseasonably warm so I'm sure
chapters have been out and about much more than for an average February. In addition, the
District has launched the new Chapter Visitation Program and many visits/activities are off
and running. On one ride alone in the upstate, Chapters E, K, A, F, P, and maybe more
participated. So it looks like there is a positive start on a new program that will only get
better. As a request to help chapters adjust, if you are going to visit in force (big number of
participants), give the destination Chapter Director a heads up in case the location facility
needs to modify the set up to accommodate significantly larger numbers of attendees.

We have just returned from the District COY Luncheon and Selection Event. For
the first time trying this format, I think it functioned very well. We had well over 80
attendees. We congratulate all the participants and extend a big Congratulations to Donna
& Jon Horning for being selected as South Carolina's new Couple of the Year. They are
very deserving and will represent our District well. Ya Hoo!

Even more fun was had at the event, and many Chapters came away as winners.
Chapter S won the COY, Chapter F won Chapter of the Year, Chapter P won the [10Y,
Chapter G won the Newsletter competition, and Chapter A members won both 50/25/25
drawings. And everyone that had an opportunity to have lunch I think would agree that the
food served was very good.

Don't forget to lock in your reservations for the upcoming South Carolina Rally. At
this time, 85 of the 100 rooms blocked for us are booked. Don't wait too long to get your
reservation taken care of. Beaufort is a beautiful area, rich in history. Take the opportunity
to visit this historic area with a few hundred of your GWRRA family.

As always, ride safe and ride often. See you soon.

John & Karen Higgins

-10-
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South Carolina Distri
Glenn and Donna Bumgarner

bumgarnerg@bellsouth.net

Things are getting off to a slow start, but we won't let that keep us from
moving forward. The instructor class i1s coming, but not just yet. I have
to wait for the trainer who will be teaching it to set it in motion by
providing me with the date and time. The location, as far as I know, 1s
going to be at the Bumgarner shop in Whitmire. I have not been told
differently.

A road captain course is being held on March 11th at the Bumgarner
shop as well. It begins at 1 P.M. Chapter "H" requested the class, but we
have had several people from Chapter "P" request it. Chapter "S" 1s also
participating in the class. It looks like it is going to be a great class. If
you are interested, we may have a few more spots left. Call us if you
are interested.

Mike Melton is working on a time and location for an officer
certification course. He plans to make the class more accessible for
those who are in the lower part of the state. Thank you for doing that,
Mike.

Any interested individuals from South Carolina 1s more than welcome
to suggest or request help with training. We have some great instructors
in South Carolina, so let's put them to work and build our training
program in the district.

Thank you,
Donna Bumgarner

-1 2-
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